White Lake Citizens League

Meeting Minutes: September 28, 2011 W
Board members present: Tom DeSantis, Larry D’Angelo, Walt Koziol, Jack Butler, Bob
Parrett, Gary Webb, Bob Pisoni, Darrol Spurgeon, and Carol Webb.

Board members absent: Lenny Wojewoda, Frank Dyson, and Larry McCullen.
Others present: There were several other members present.

After the member appreciation dinner, Tom DeSantis called a meeting to order at 8:20 p.m.

Minutes: Tom asked if the members had read the minutes. Walt made a motion to accept the minutes as written.
Seconded by Larry. All in favor.

Treasurer’s Report: Walt reported we had $17,783 on hand. We received $1,100 in donations and other income in
August. Gary made a motion to accept the treasurers report. Seconded by Jack. All in favor.

Communications: Bob Parrett was contacted about hunting on the lake. White Lake Township prohibits hunting
on the lake and has areas mapped out. In Highland Township there is no hunting within 450 feet of a dwelling. Bob
will post the ordinances on the web site. Larry suggested that we ask the DNR to check this out and possibly come
to a meeting.

Membership: Jack Butler reported we were only down 5 paid members from last year. 256 members

Facebook: Bob Parrett has set up a Facebook page for WLCL. Log on to register .

Ice Cream Social: Tom DeSantis reported that we had a good turn out and everyone had a good time. He thanked
all the people who worked with him on the event.

Breakfast: Janice D’Angelo thanked all the people who worked with her on the breakfast. Wilma thanked Paul and
Libby for letting us use their restaurant and Dennis for helping in the kitchen.

Home Tour: Jack Butler thanked all the home owners who let us tour their houses and the boat drivers and others
who worked to make this a great event. We netted $2,000. Everyone had a great time.

Membership drive: Carol Webb thanked all the block captains who helped. Many of them added extra blocks to
their area so we could contact more people with fewer captains. The Block Captains we had this year were a great
group and really stepped up to get the job done.

Fireworks: Jack Butler said the 2012 fireworks will be the Saturday before July 4th.

Tom DeSantis thanked all the officers on the Board for all their help. Larry D’Angelo thanked Tom DeSantis for his
dedication and great job as President of the WLCL. Tom Thanked Patti Day for her help with the DNR and Chris
Kurkowski with the fisherman and Eric Russell with the Sheriff Dept.

Meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Webb
Secretary
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